
From: David Smoots <david.smoots@e3pco.com>
To: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: Marisa Joye Crawfordmarisa@nikkihaley.com

Date: 9/11/2013 7:28:36 PM
Subject: Follow Up

Christian & Rebecca

Again, I wish to thank the two of you for your time and discussion surrounding Renewable Portfolio Standards specifically tied 
to Solar PV.  I hope Wayne and I were able to leave a few insights on how we see current installations occurring in South 
Carolina and conversley the roadblocks facing utility scale deployment.

Should you need additional conversation on this front please do not hesitate to contact us.  Look forward to seeing some 
positive results in the State House in 2014.

Sincerely,

David

E3 power company
David K. Smoots
Managing Partner  

333 West Trade Street
Suite 240
Charlotte, NC 28202
980.224.9690 Direct
704.309.2209 Mobile
www.e3pco.com
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